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I am writing today regarding LD227. As tax payer in Maine for well over thirty years,
I implore this body to reject LD227.  If pushed forward the ramifications of this bill 
could have devastating consequences for  Maine families as well as those from 
surrounding states. Additionally, I urge representatives to consider the fiscal and for 
legal challenges Maine may face if this bill comes to fruition.


